
 

See www.recalls.govt.nz for 
other New Zealand consumer product recalls 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SCA 12V Electric Kettle 
Sold at SCA stores from August 2008 to April 2020 

Defect: The element/coil can overheat. 

Hazard: If the coil overheats there is a risk of smoke/fire. 

What to do: Stop using the kettle and return to nearest 

SCA store for a refund. 

For more information, contact Supercheap Auto:  

Email:  CustomerCareCentre@superretailgroup.com 

Phone:  0800 500 605  

Website: https://www.supercheapauto.co.nz/ 
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